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22 March 2023 
 
Subject: Note of appreciation 
 
To:  

• Tripti Sinha, Chair, ICANN Board 
• Sally Costerton, Sr. Advisor to President and SVP, Global Stakeholder Engagement & Interim 

President and CEO, ICANN org 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Tripti, Dear Sally, 
  
When the GNSO Council met for its wrap-up session at the end of ICANN76, progress made during the 
recent weeks at ICANN was discussed. Councillors agreed, not least based on what they heard during 
sessions while being in Cancun, that there seems to be a noticable change, maybe even a cultural 
change, towards “getting things done”.  
  
With this note, we would like to express:  
 

• The Council‘s support for this spirit of pragmatism and delivery whilst being appropriately 
diligent; 

• Our thanks to you and your Board and Org colleagues; and  
• Encouragement to you all to continue with this approach.  

 
We appreciate this noticeably energized new working environment and spirit of cooperation. 
  
Kindly, 
 
 
Sebastien Ducos 
GNSO Chair 


